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The Cromarty Arms and their customers kindly donated £100 to 
‘The Centre’ to help us buy wellies in various sizes so that we can 
play outside and go for walks in all weathers. 

              

 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We made a wellie themed Thank You card. 

What the children (and staff) are really looking forward to is some 
snow so that we can build a snowman and play in the snow without 
worrying about wet feet. We’re also looking forward to going for a 
walk along Reeds Path without getting our shoes muddy. 

 

 


